Grove School
Reception Holiday Pro ject May 2021

Our exciting new topic for after half term will be Apatosaurus and the Pirate’. Reception will
begin by learning all about dinosaurs. We want you to make a fact file about a dinosaur of

your choice. You can use books or the internet to help you.

Draw a picture of your favourite dinosaur and write about it.

We will share our fact files on Monday 7™ June, 202!,

My dinosaur fact file.




